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 Outline 
 Every   two   years   the   Council   is   required   to   undertake   a   childcare   sufficiency 
 assessment   to   ensure   that   there   are   enough   childcare   places   for   pre-school   children. 
 The   assessment   also   incorporates: 

 -  The   take-up   of   free   childcare   entitlements   for   2-year-olds   and   3   and   4 
 year-olds; 

 -  Quality   of   childcare   provision; 
 -  Cost   of   childcare   provision. 

 Reports 
 Hackney   Education   Childcare   Sufficiency   Duty   Report   2022 

 Officers 
 -  Tim   Wooldridge,  Early   Years   Strategy   Manager 
 -  Don  na   Thomas,   Head   of   Early   Years,   Early   Help   &   Wellbeing   •   Early   Years, 

 Early   Help   &   Wellbeing 
 -  Annie   Gammon,   Director   of   Education 

 To   note: 
 To   inform   the   scrutiny   of   this   item,   the   Commission   held   a   focus   group   meeting   with 
 six   local   childcare   providers   on   Tuesday   5th   July,   2022. 


